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Dear Deputy Smith
The IAA website contains telephone numbers for the company, as does the relevant headed
paper and business cards among other stationary. All relevant forms and correspondence also
contain phone numbers for the company.
 
Kind regards
 

Alec Elliott
Corporate Affairs and Public Relations Manager
M: +353 (0) 87 706 4018 | T: +353 (01) 603 1119
E: alec.elliott@iaa.ie | www.iaa.ie
The Times Building, 11-12 D'Olier Street, Dublin 2, D02 T449
 

 
 
Dail Question No: 244

To ask the Minister for Transport if his Department, and all agencies under the remit of his
Department, have their telephone contact details on their websites and on other media
platforms; if all stationery and headed notepaper used in correspondence with the public
contain relevant phone contact details, taking into account that everybody is not in a position to
correspond by e-mail; and if he will make a statement on the matter.
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